
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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May 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

Dates for the Diary:
17th May

EID PARTY
We will be having an Eid party where children are welcome 
to dress up £1.00 donation for our chosen charity RSPCA.

NURSERY CLOSED FOR MAY BANK 
HOLIDAYS

Monday 3rd and Monday 31st May 2021 

Monday 5th July 2021
NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A 

COMPANY TRAINING DAY
(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)

FOREST SCHOOL AT 
FISHERFIELD
Across the nursery we have loved 
taking part in forest school activities. 
We have carried out activities such 
as mud slides in the making play-
dough using grass and leaves and 
using flowers as paintbrushes to 
create pictures. Through our forest 
school the children have been 
accessing risk in play and we have 
loved going out onto the hill where 
we have looked at bugs, bird 
watched and listened to different 
environmental sounds. 

COMING UP 
In May we will be proudly celebrating 
25 years of Fisherfield Childcare. We 
will be taking part in a company bake 
off, balloon release and creating time 
capsules. We will also be celebrating 
with a silver jubilee party. 

QUESTION OF THE MONTH
How often does your child access 
outdoor play and do you know the 

benefits of outdoor play.


